Notice for the NRC press release for December 2018 data:

Data collection and processing were delayed for this indicator release due to the lapse in federal
funding from December 22, 2018 through January 25, 2019. Although released for the first time
this month, the December 2018 estimates of housing units authorized by building permits
include late reports and corrections normally associated with the first revision to the estimates.
While response rates were consistent with normal levels, delays in data collection could make it
more difficult to determine exact start and completion dates. However, processing and data
quality were monitored and no significant issues were identified.



